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OIL AND GAS PROPERTIES

430 WILSON BLDG.
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78401

TeL. 512/884.6692

September 15, 1977

0i1 Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM 87410

Attn: Mr. A. R. Kendrick
Supervisor, District #3 :
Re: William G. Gill
Santa Fe #1
A-23-16N-10W

Dear Mr. Kendrick,

In compliance with your letter of August 29, 1977, we submit herewith three
copies of Form C-103 and five copies of Form C-105.

I am informed by Mr. Layton Brown, our field engineer, that he received
telephone permission and instructions on locations of cement plugs to be set
in this well from Mr. N. E. Maxwell on July 19, 1977.

We are now in receipt of a copy of the State of New Mexico, 0il and Gas comm-
ission Rules and Regulations which we will comply with in a timely and prudent
manner.

Thank you for your understanding and assistance in this matter.

Yours very truly,

WILLIAM G. GILL

Word 444

Hugh Gil1l, dJr.
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